
From: Kieren Dight 
Sent: 25/07/2023 8:02:41 PM 
To: Phillip Lane; Council Northernbeaches Mailbox 
Subject: Support for DA2022/2281 

Hi, 

I've seen DA2022/2281 and I hear that it is under assessment. I would like to let it be known 
that I and many others in the community support it. 

I have lived in Freshwater for 2 years, and the Pilu restaurant has been a lovely location and 
fixture within the Freshwater community. Everyone I know in the area has been there and 
loved it. Their staff and service are exemplary. 

I'm surprised there is any issue with the DA at all. There are no significant changes being 
made, there's no significant change to capacity. There should be more parking in the area, but 
that's hardly an issue for Pilu and should be addressed by the Northern Beaches Council. 

I hope DA2022/2281 goes through quickly and Pilu is able to get back to focusing on their 
excellent food. 

Regards, 
-Kieren Di ht 
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